
BSAM Implements Temporary Phased Plant Shutdown
Bridgestone is temporarily extending shutting down operations at all manufacturing facilities in North 
America and Latin America due to COVID-19.  The temporary shutdown does not include the warehouse 
operations.

This decision is being made out of an abundance of caution to ensure the safety and well-being of 
teammates and due to an anticipated temporary reduction in product demand.

Operations are expected to resume

• Monday 6 am 4/13/2020 for departments 458, 401,412,426,422,123,124,831,651,714

• Tuesday 6 am 4/14/2020 for departments 135,145,159,178,179,231

• Wednesday 6 am 4/15/2020 for departments 146,169,139,239,269,248 

• All hourly teammates are eligible for unemployment and SUB pay.

• All Salaried teammates please contact your manager.


